
    

 
 
 
FCC Communications Commission                                      
7435 Okland Mills Road                                                                          
Columbia, MD 21046  
                                                                  
Date: 04.04.2007  
 
To whom it may concern  
 
SUBJECT: Declaration Letter for FCC ID: LYHMPCI1V1  
 
Gentlemen: 
 
This letter is to declare the following two points:  
 

1. Actual power measurements show level lower than listed in the Original Grant. 
 
For the Siemens Access Point (model EAP Family) we have measured lower 
power levels as in the original filing. The reason for this is that the software 
settings used by our client Siemens AG for the additional used antennas do not 
allow conducted power levels more than 100mW. This is necessary to show 
compliance with the FCC limits.   

 
2. Frequency change  

In the original filing the frequency range 5745 – 5800 GHz is shown.  
A frequency change is necessary with this filing as our client Siemens also wants 
to use the frequencies 5805 GHz and 5825 GHz.   
Therefore the NII listing should be extended to 5745-5805 GHz.  
The additional frequency 5805 GHz is tested and complies with FCC 15.407.  
The frequency 5825 GHz should be added to the DTS listing.  

 This is tested and complies with FCC 15.247  
 No hardware change was done for the above, only software changes.  

The frequency change could only be installed by the grantee or by trained 
professional engineers.  

 
Sincerely, 
 

      
Thomas Ring 
Manager Certification   
 
04.04.2007 
mikes-testingpartners gmbh 
Ohmstrasse 2-4  
94342 Strasskirchen, Germany  
Phone: 0049 9424 9481 0  
 


